
Executive & President Report 

 

The Executive Board held our monthly meeting on September 22, 2020 to go over 

issues related to our local. Usually I would report out what recommendations 

were discussed at the next membership meeting but due to COVID we have not 

been able to hold meeting since February. After much discussion the Executive 

has agreed to try and hold a membership meeting on October 25, 2020. All the 

rules on social gatherings will be in place, mandatory masks, hand sanitizer, social 

distancing and a maximum of 50 people in the room.  

To ensure we only have 50 in attendance we will be posting a sign-up sheet on 

the Local’s website and the first 50 Local 88 members to sign up will be allowed 

into the membership meeting on October 25, 2020. 

During our regular meeting, bylaws changes that were posted in February 2020 

will be read and voted on, these bylaw changes will be posted again for the 

October meeting with the General Membership Meeting Notice. 

Any changes to Ontario’s rules of social gathering will be monitored over the next 

few weeks, if anything changes that may affect the scheduled membership 

meeting, we will post on the Local 88 website, unifor88.ca. 

 

 

 

 


